W&S Department Recognizes Employees

by Administrator | Feb 7, 2023 | Employee News, Featured

The
Greeley
Water &
Sewer
Departm
ent
celebrat
ed its
successe
s in 2022
at its
annual

Employe



PICTURED: (left to right) Tony Braun, Tyler Eldridge, Nathan VonFeldt, Brooke Peterson, Virgil Pierce, Patrick Turn, and Joe Meilinger

e Recognition and Awards luncheon at the Island Grove Events Center. Award recipients heard stories of their departmental accomplishments as well as the excellent service they provide to our customers. There were many nominations for the departmental awards named after the City of Greeley's core value system.

WD Farr Award

• Tony Braun (Collections and Asset Management)

Resiliency

- Brandon Velenciano (Distribution/Construction Projects)
- Joe Meilinger (Meter Shop)

Accountability

- Steve Hettinger (Wastewater Treatment and Reclamation Facility (WTRF) Operations)
- Kyle McCarty (Transmission/Distribution)

Applied Wisdom

- Garry Hopp (Distribution)
- Chris Harris (Water Treatment—Bellvue Water Treatment Plant)

Excellence

- Nathan VonFeldt (Non-potable water)
- Leeland Vieyra (Distribution)

Stewardship

- Tyler Eldridge (WTRF data management/Interim Manager)
- Virgil Pierce (Utility Rates and Finance)

Principled Relationships

- Patrick Turn (Asset Management)
- Cole Gustafson (Sourcewater)
- Brooke Peterson (Locates)
- Submitted by Cory Channell

Share Employee News

Know of an employee deserving of recognition? Send C&E an email with



Sean Chambers, Director of Water & Sewer, speaks to employees at the department's annual employee recognition and awards ceremony Feb. 1 at Island Grove Events Center. Adam Prior, Chief Engineer for the city, far left, and Erik Dial, Deputy Director of Utility Finance and Customer Service, listen as they prepare to hand out awards.

